
Discussion  about  Truckee
aquatic center
The Truckee Donner Recreation and Park District is hosting a
public information meeting to present the preliminary plans
for the proposed Truckee Aquatic Center.

The architect will be on hand to answer questions and receive
input from the public.

The meeting is Jan. 19 at 6:30pm at the Community Recreation
Center.

Contact  Amanda  Oberacker  for  more  information  at
amanda@tdrpd.com  or  (530)  582.2361.
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